lrlasr@crocketttexas.o%

From: Kim Spellman <kim.spellman®@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 5:47 PM

To: yrlasr@crocketttexas.org

Subject: Pedestrian Crossing

Ricky,

As per our conversation, we have purchased the 17 acres located at the corner of South 5% and Loop 304 directly across
the street from Mimsy’s. Our plans are to transform that area to incorporate overflow parking for our patrons as well as
provide an picnic park like setting for our outdoor diners that may also include a children play area.

The traffic potential for 5 Street is high with the Industrial Park, the baseball and soccer fields as well as the Davy
Crockett Park, not to mention the large volume of destination barbecue goers that we see at Mimsy’s. We would like to
ask that some Pedestrian Crossing signs as well as a painted crosswalk and perhaps speed bumps be placed just north of
the parking lot entrances at Mimsy’s and the aforementioned corner lot.

Please advise if this is a consideration you could help us with.

Thanks,
Chuck Spellman
713-416-0483



